
To whom it may concern 

Dear sir, I wish to add my support to the DA presented here. I have been a supporter of this 
market since its inception and cannot fathom why the councillors are so strongly rejecting the 
opportunity for local families to have a market o their doorstep. I can sympathize with the folk 
who are objecting on various points such as sound, parking and traffic around their area but I 
believe their argument are lacking substance. The noise issue has been addressed by the 
experts, parking is a minimal issue and I have seen little impact of traffic on the local traffic 
movement. I can’t see how council would be so short sighted as to not allow the market folk to 
have an extra period of time in which to trade.
I therefore hope you have the foresight to grant additional time for the market to operate.
Yours sincerely,
Grant and Jessica Jackson
159 hillside rd
Avoca beach. 2251
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